
April 26, 1949.

Desr Francois,

I just nobiced that our names appear on the same list for the Shelter

Island Gonference on the Gene,end of next month. It will be fun to have a

chance to talk to you again.

I'ma writing now to ask how you propose to go out there; it is too.soon

to say when. If you were driving, I might be able to catch a plane that

would intercept you at Laguardia sirpott, if this wouldn't be too much to

ask. The trip on the LIRR promises to be the worst part of reaching the

conference from Madison.

See you then,

best regards,

Joshua.


